
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
As part of our learning in history this term, we have booked an Ancient Egyptian 
History day on Wednesday March 27th, this will be instead of a trip this term as you 
can probably guess we are unable to actually go to Egypt! 
 
The providers will arrive in school and deliver a full interactive day of Ancient Egyptian  
History activities, to link to our Ancient Egypt topic.  

The day is for year 3 & 4 children and will include an interactive workshop where the 
children will be welcomed to the Egyptian empire. They will discover how Howard 
Carter felt as he discovered the tomb of Tutankhamun. The children will discover how 
the ancient Egyptians lived and what they wore. The children will find out why the 
Gods were an important part of society and get introduced to several Egyptian Gods.  

The cost of this experience day will be £7.00 per child. Unfortunately, due to 
constraints on school budget we are unable to fund this so are asking parents to help 
us provide this exciting day for the children.  Please pay via parent pay. The deadline 
for payment is Friday 15th March 2024.  
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Mrs Cat Hegarty and Mrs Lucy  Wilson 
 
 


